
 
 
From: Christopher DeStefano [mailto:cdest Redacted ]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 2:09 PM 
To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review 
Subject: 100% licensing 
 
Please please don't do this to songwriters.  Fractional licensing will be a dangerous and 
devastating blow to our business and will be a big step in the wrong direction for 
songwriters. 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Chris_DeStefano 
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